
Dear Homeowners of Prestwyck HOA, 
 
A representative with McKinney Parks Department has 
developed an online survey for our community to take in 
regards to the future park in the middle of Prestwyck.  It will be 
live until November 26th. At that time she said she will compile 
and review the results with the design team and prepare for a 
public input meeting.  Due to the upcoming holidays and such, 
the public input meeting will be held sometime within the first 
couple of weeks in January at the elementary school.  
 
Online survey: 
www.mckinneytexas.org/prestwycksurvey  

  
Here is another article that might be good to send along with 
the survey that references the budget for our park. 
 
https://communityimpact.com/guides/dallas-fort-worth/mckinney/news/parks-
recreation/2018/08/03/2018-mckinney-parks-guide/ 

 
 

Thank you, 
  
Mark Luna 
Community Association Manager 
Sent on behalf of the Prestwyck Homeowners Association 
Board of Directors 
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